
McFadden Avenue Pile Driving Activities

FOR MORE INFORMATION

PROJECT HELP LINE:    888-400-8994

PROJECT EMAIL:          405project@octa.net   

WEBSITE:           octa.net/405improvement

FACEBOOK:            facebook.com/405Improvement

TWITTER:            @405Improvement

INSTAGRAM:            @405_Improvement

INTERACTIVE MAP:      octa.net/405map

Si prefiere recibir información en español, por favor llame a Evelyn French al 
888-400-8994.

Nếu quý vị muốn nhận được thông tin này bằng tiếng Việt, xin vui lòng liên lạc 
với cô Lý Gia 888-662-6569.

  

PILE
DRIVER

SOIL

HARD SOIL LAYER

30-60ft

Approximately 115 piles
will be used.

WHAT IS
PILE DRIVING?
Pile driving is a 

common method of 
constructing structure 

foundations.
To support the 

structure, steel or 
concrete beams or 
“piles” are driven 
into the soil until 

reaching a hard layer 
of earth beneath the 
structure foundation.

STEEL PILES

WHAT
Crews are set to begin pile driving activities for 
the new McFadden Avenue bridge as part of 
the I-405 Improvement Project.

WHERE
Adjacent to McFadden Avenue on the 
northbound and southbound sides of I-405.

WHEN
Pile driving activities are scheduled to begin 
as early as Monday, Dec. 17, and will take up to 
four weeks to complete. This work will take 
place from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m., and will occur on 
weekdays. However, crews may mobilize the 
pile driving equipment at night. 
 
The duration of this work may change 
depending on site conditions.

WHY
Pile driving is necessary to construct the 
foundation for the new McFadden Avenue 
bridge.

Please be advised this work may be loud. Dates are 
subject to change due to inclement weather 
or other operational factors.


